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8 June 2023 

Dear Lorna, 
 
Scotland’s Deposit Return Scheme 
 
Thank you for your letter yesterday afternoon updating the Committee on the 
Deposit Return Scheme (DRS). 
 
The Committee has invited you to give evidence on the DRS scheme on 13 
June. I note your intention to ‘revisit’ the amendment regulations in relation to 
DRS following your announcement in the Chamber yesterday. The 
Committee’s original invitation was not dependent on those regulations and I 
look forward to hearing from you on 13 June.  
 
I also remind you of your commitment to share with the Committee the 
findings of the March Gateway Review, as expressed in my letter to you on 27 
April. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Edward Mountain MSP 
Convener 
Net Zero, Energy and Transport Committee 
 
 


